BBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

T Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

T
FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presmﬁam

DATE: March 4, 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 09-0278
Urban Renewal — Reisterstown Plaza Transit Station — Renewal Area
Designation and Renewal Plan

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 09-0278, an ordinance for the purpose of repealing the existing Reisterstown
Plaza Urban Renewal Plan and replacing it with the designation of “Renewal Area™.

BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and supports the proposed ordinance. The new

designation will support the Social Security Administration’s relocation from their Metro West
Campus retaining over 1600 jobs in the city of Baltimore.

ce: Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/cchill09/09-0278
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